
28 (28.04.2023)

What a week it has been 
for Year 4. The adults and 
children have returned 
absolutely buzzing yet 
exhausted from a jam 
packed 2 days full of the 
most incredible 
experiences and memories 
that they will treasure 
forever. Once again, we 
are so proud of our 
children who were shining 
stars for the duration of 
the visit.

Thank you to the staff who organised and supported this 
incredible experience, they were amazing in every way. 
Please see the full details of their Oxford Residential 
below. 

Next week we are excited that we will celebrate the King's 
Coronation in true Beacon style. We hope that as many of 
our children as possible will take part in the Royal Beacon 
Show, with special Coronation categories. You will have 
received additional information regarding the different 
categories and opportunities for our families to come 
along and see the different entries. We hope that you can 
join us for our special Garden Party, it’s always a joy to 
bring our whole school community together for such 
special events as well as looking forward to seeing our 
children dressed in their red, white and blue. 

Wishing you a wonderful bank holiday weekend, see you 
all on Tuesday. 

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception

Bank Holiday

PE fun!
Learning a new story in 

RE.

All entries for the

Royal

Beacon

Show
to be in!

Coronation 
Garden Party!

Year 1
Let's write our own 

stories!

Let’s learn about plants! 
What types of plants 

can we find around our 
school?

Year 2

Writing a character 
description of 

Batman – what she's 
really like?

Planning our own 
wonderful wishing tales! 

What characters will 
you create?

Shine
Space theme cake 

pops!
Alien puppets and 

rocket mice



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3

Bank Holiday

Planning our 
independent 

application in Talk 4 
Writing (our very 
own Romeo and 

Juliet story)

Geography learning all 
about volcanoes and 

earthquakes.

All entries for the

Royal

Beacon

Show
to be in!

Coronation 
Garden Party!

Year 4

Writing our Portal 
stories- Back in 

time to the 
Mesozoic era

Learning all about 
Judaism

Year 5

Music Technology – 
Second lesson with 

our visiting DJ!

PE – continuing our 
hockey unit with 

lesson 2

Year 6
Song lyrics for 

reading!

Final Maths, Reading 
and Grammar Club 

before SATs!

Cosmonauts
Sensational 

Science!
Fabulous 

story telling



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week in Nursery we have used our story 
'Farmer Duck' to make our own story maps. 
We have re-told the story using drawings.
In the Art studio we have created some 
amazing horse pictures and practised our 
scissor skills when cutting wool for the mane.
We have also looked at the different animals 
in the story, talking about what they like to 
eat and where they live.

This week in Reception we have been amazing 
mathematicians! We have been using number 
track games to support our learning of one 
more and one less. We have also been working 
hard to remember our writing rules when we 
are writing sentences, also making sure we 
keep on writing on the line. We hope you all 
have a lovely long weekend, and we will see 
you next week ready for our Coronation 
celebrations!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week in Year 1 we have had an amazing  
week! We were lucky enough to have some 
specialist tennis coaches in from the local 
tennis centre to teach us all about tennis. We 
were able to use our ball skills we learnt last 
term and use them in this session. We also 
have been learning to create our very own e-
book. We have had great fun this week! Well 
done Year 1!

In Year 2 this week, we have been writing a 
variety of different character descriptions 
including a vicious lion, a gigantic, furry dog, an 
angry, confused bird and the wonderfully strange 
Mad Hatter. We are so proud of the effort 
everyone is putting into improving their writing 
with fantastic descriptive language. We were also 
impressed with the perseverance from everyone 
as we began to learn how to skip in PE. Well 
done Year 2, you have super growth mindsets!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

The children have all been working incredibly 
hard this week in school. They have all written 
very descriptive pieces of writing in our Talk 4 
Writing and are now using dialogue. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed our Athletics PE 
session where we were practising our running 
and relay races ready for this year’s Sports Day! 
We hope you all have a fabulous long weekend, 
and we are excited to celebrate the King’s 
Coronation next week!

What a fantastic week we have had! The children 
have blown us away and really enjoyed their time 
away in Oxford. The theatre was superb, and the 
children were so proud to have escaped their 
rooms in under an hour. The story book museum 
was such a wonderful place and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed taking part in workshops and 
seeing the different story rooms. They learnt 
fascinating facts at the museums and castle tour. 
They loved having McDonalds and enjoyed a sit-
down meal in Zizzi's.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What a fantastic week we have had in Year 6, from 
exploring 'mean' in Maths on Monday. Endurance and 
tactics during athletics on Tuesday afternoon. On 
Wednesday we used 'playscripts' and 'lyrics' within 
our Reading lesson – with children using performance 
and singing to enhance their learning. Time has 
proven a challenge this week with children calculating 
differences in times and using timetables to identify 
answers and solve problems.
We look forward to seeing all your goodies at the 
'Royal Beacon Show'. Have a great weekend!

A week of new activities for Year 5!
On Monday we started crafting our innovation for 
our Shakespeare ​Tale, which was followed 
on Tuesday by a special guest, Simon, to start 
teaching us about the art of music technology. On 
Wednesday we made good use of the fine 
weather and started honing our hockey skills 
outside. The week was rounded off with our new 
PSHE unit. The Year 5 team hope you have a 
fantastic bank holiday weekend and look forward 
to hearing about your plans for the garden party!



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week we have enjoyed 
making treasure map pizzas, 
explored what it would be 
like for a pirate to wear an 
eyepatch and creating our 
own pirate faces. We have 
also been learning our Talk 
4 Writing story 'The Night 
Pirates' and exploring our 
sensory story '10 Little 
Pirates'

Shine have had yet another wonderful week! 
We cooked rock buns to enjoy in our space 
role play area. We had a planet quiz and 
found all the hidden planets in the 
classroom. We then used the facts and the 
pictures to draw each planet. We learnt a 
rhyme to help us remember the order of the 
planets. We also enjoyed outdoor time on 
the climbing frames and playing games 
together.



Faith Warner

Ashton Cann-Fox

Ruby Cummings

Kasper Fowler

Summer Cosham

Jensen White

Chelsea Ball

Sienna-Hope House

Laila-Mai Crocker

Jaxson Flashman

Supernovas

Constellations

Jax Roberts

Lola O'Donnell

Alannah Laugharne

Ava Hayes

Evie Hughes

Looking out for others

Lilly Lindsey
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496

Week
675Week

555
Week
522



Total
10713

Total
12896Total

11011

Total
12424



Cooper Prickett Harry Wilton Maisie Parsons



Jacob Netley Ben Smith

Scarlett W



Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

Space Travellers

Pioneers
100%

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

Supernovas
99.3%

Astronomers
99.5%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk


Attendance Information



Attendance Information
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Monday 1st May Early May Bank Holiday

Thursday 4th May Entries for Royal Beacon Show due in

Friday 5th May King’s Coronation Celebrations

Friday 5th May Children to wear Red, White & Blue

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday for The King’s Coronation

Monday 15th – Friday 19th May Walk to School Week

Monday 22nd – 23rd May Year 3 Residential to Bristol

Monday 22nd May LAST WEEK FOR CLUBS

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June May Half term

Monday 12th – Friday 16th June Ignite Wonder Healthy Lifestyle Week

Tuesday 13th June Nursery Sports Day

Wednesday 14th June Reception, KS1 & ARB Sports day

Thursday 16th June KS2 Sports Day

Monday 19th June – Thursday 29th June Year 4 Swimming

Monday 19th June – Friday 23rd June Science Week and Fair

Friday 23rd June Nursery parent, coffee morning (September Starters)

Friday 23rd June Reception, September Intake Stay & Play

Monday 26th – Wednesday 28th June Year 6 Residential to London



28 (28.04.2023)

Monday 26th – Wednesday 28th June Year 6 Residential to London

Friday 30th June Reception, September Intake Stay & Play

Monday 3rd – Tuesday 4th July Year 2 Residential

Friday 7th July Nursery Stay & Play sessions

Monday 10th July Auditions For Beacon’s Got Talent

Tuesday 11th July Open afternoon for parents

Wednesday 12th July Nursery Graduation

Friday 14th July Year 6 Leavers Performance

Monday 17th – Friday 21st July Ignite Wonder Growth Mindset Week

Monday 17th July Year 5 Growth Mindset Camp

Tuesday 18th July Year 4 Growth Mindset Camp

Wednesday 19th July Year 3 Growth Mindset Camp

Thursday 20th July Year 2 Growth Mindset Camp

Friday 21st July Rock Steady Performance

Monday 24th July Year 6 Prom

Tuesday 25th July Last Day of Term

26 th July – 6th September Summer Holiday



28 (28.04.2023)









A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.

28 (28.04.2023)
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